
 

 

Hello, Year 4 

We hope you've all had a good week, keeping safe and maybe venturing outdoors 

every now and then! this will be our last postcard sent to you, but don't worry, 

we have something new and exciting to share with you! We are in the process of 

setting up a 'home learning SeeSaw' system, to allow your new home learning 

team to send you activities and for them to reply to home learning tasks 

completed. It might not be your usual teachers responding to your work, as Mr. 

Cook and Mr. Farooqi are based with two of our keyworker bubbles, and Mr. 

Edwards will be based with Year 1 children returning to school. Your class 

teachers will be very busy, but we will be looking at your exciting work from 

time to time. Telephone calls will continue, however this will be from a different 

member of staff. 

We have loved seeing what you've been getting up to over these weeks, here are 

a few highlights! Well done everyone! 

Keep adding what you've done to the 

school Facebook page! 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a good week 

ahead! 

From, 

Mr. Cook, Mr. Farooqi and 

Mr. Edwards. 

 


